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Thursday, March 17, 2016 

 
Dear Educator, 
 
The National Film Board of Canada has been a trusted educational resource for over seven decades, and for the past six 
years, all Ontario publicly funded school boards have enjoyed access to the NFB’s premier video-streaming service, 
CAMPUS. With their CAMPUS subscription, thousands of Ontario students and teachers have been able to enjoy a 
diverse Canadian perspective in films, animations and shorts, along with cutting-edge media productions.  
 
This agreement between the Ministry of Education and the National Film Board has recently come to an end. In order to 
provide all teachers and students with uninterrupted service to complete their school year, the NFB will be maintaining 
the service for Ontario school boards until June 30, 2016, after which school boards will be responsible for their own 
purchases. 
 
We know that CAMPUS has been an important part of the learning experience in Ontario classrooms for six years—for 
students and teachers alike. In the coming weeks, an NFB representative will be contacting you to discuss how your 
school board can seamlessly transition to a new partnership with the NFB and to answer any questions you may have.  
 
We appreciate the collaboration that we’ve built with you and your educators and our team will do whatever we can to 
maintain this special relationship.  
 

Kevin Chlebovec 
Head, Institutional and Educational Markets 
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